
 

MEMORANDUM FOR:  BOARD OF ALDERMEN 

SUBJECT:    JUNE REPORT 

MEMORANDUM FROM:  WALTER ECCARD 

 

 During the month of June, I worked on the following matters. 

1. Drafted a letter signed by all 8 mayors with municipal fire departments to 

Brunswick County Commissioners expressing need for Mayors to be included in 

Fire Funding discussions. The County agreed to such involvement. 

 

2. At the direction of the North Carolina GSATS, TAC sent letters to 

Representative Rouser and Senators Tillis and Budd requesting their assistance 

in prompting the Federal Highway Administration to release the Draft 

Environmental Impact Statement for the Carolina Bays highway project. 

 

3.  Met with Commissioner Thompson to discuss fire funding in Brunswick 

County. 

 

4. Reviewed materials on the current Fire Fee. 

 

5. Worked with NCLM on proposed legislation that would take away much of the 

Town’s zoning control. It appears that effort will not proceed this legislative 

session. 

 

6. Reviewed with NCLM the impact of the proposed Federal legislation that 

would impact the State’s Medicaid and Food Stamp programs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


